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https://arts-ed.csu.edu.au/schools/sis/staff/profiles/lecturers/jane-

garner 

 

 
 

This presentation will describe Dr Garner’s current research program, which 
seeks to develop an understanding of best practice in the provision of library 
services for young people living in corrective custody. Her research is funded by 
the CSU Research Establishment Grant. Dr Garner will explain how this grant 
money is supporting the program, and her plans for conducting and reporting the 
results. She will discuss her plans to undertake field work in South Carolina 
(USA) and how the research will be used by the Victorian Department of Justice 
and Community Safety and the South Australian Government Youth Justice 
Department to guide the provision of library services for incarcerated youth. 
 

 
EVENT DETAILS 
 

12:00-1:00pm 
Wednesday 31 July 2019 
 
School of Information Studies Seminar Room 
Building 05 
Charles Sturt University 
Wagga Campus 
 
 
 

This session can be attended remotely via Adobe 
Connect:  
https://connect.csu.edu.au/sis 
 
 
For more information about this Seminar or the 
Seminar series, please contact: 

Dr Kasey Garrison 
(02) 6933 2548 
kgarrison@csu.edu.au 
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